
 
Training 
 
Dear members and parents, 
 
Thank you to everyone who came along to the training presentation evening recently. If you have 
any questions please get in touch. 
 
I would like to clarify the situation regarding the new training sessions as I’ve had a few people 
worried that these sessions are going to be required for members who would like to be considered 
for teams and that this could become quite expensive. I would like to reassure everyone that the 
new training is not a requirement and is intended simply as an extra opportunity for members 
wishing to take advantage of additional training at competitive prices. Selection for teams will 
continue totally separately, in the same manner as always. 
 
Dates and times for the training sessions will be on our website.  
 
The Christmas holidays are rapidly approaching – please check out our website for full details of our 
events. 

19th December – bowling party (Please can we have numbers this week!) 
21st December – biathlon (shooting & running) 
28th December – Christmas ball 
30th December – training sessions 
3rd January – badge afternoon 
15th, 22nd & 29th January – rallies 

 
Please can you contact the organisers of the events asap if you would like to take part. 
 
Finally, I would just like to wish everyone a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 
 
Best wishes 
Michelle 
 
 


